
City of Bethlehem

Inter-Departmental Correspondence

PRIVATE 

SUBJECT:
2008 PRELIMINARY BUDGET ESTIMATE - PENSIONS

From:

Dennis W. Reichard, Business Administrator       

To:

Members of City Council


Act 205, the pension reform law, requires the Chief Administrative Officer to submit for 2008 budget purposes the financial requirements of the Plans and the minimum municipal contribution to the Plans to the governing body of the City by September 30, 2007.  As of this date, we have not received the allocation for 2007 General State Aid nor the final calculation  of the amount required by the Pennsylvania Municipal Retirement Board.


Therefore, the following estimates will be adjusted when a final budget is submitted to Council:

          



 
          Financial

  Minimum                       




     
        Requirements
   
Contribution   



Police


        $2,403,824         
 $1,713,031   



Fire


        $1,552,520   
   
 $1,018,719     



O & E

       
        $   394,137
 
$    379,382     



PMRS


        $4,845,642
   
 $2,434,180

DWR:pah

cc:
John B. Callahan, Mayor


Alan B. Blair, City Controller


Cynthia H. Biedenkopf, City Clerk

September 11, 2007




_________________________________









  Dennis W. Reichard









  Business Administrator

